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 With such a small legal community in Cheyenne, Wyoming, it is important for the Inn to return 

as many members as possible every year.  The Ewing T. Kerr Inn sends an invitation to all of the 

members from the prior 2 years in an attempt to retain as many members as possible.  Additionally, the 

Inn Leadership committee reaches out to any members that no longer choose to participate in the Inn to 

encourage those members to continue participating.  With regard to Alumni members, the Inn Leadership 

will frequently make calls to prominent Alumni members in an attempt to get the members to continue 

participating in the Inns.  The Inn tracks these members using the National Inn’s online system and its 

own tracking spreadsheets.   

 

 Finally, the Inn has approximately 3-5 honorary members every year.  These Honorary Members 

are members that would provide great benefits to our Inn, but that may not be able to attend every 

meeting.  For example, this past year, our honorary members consisted of retired District Judge Clarence 

Brimmer, United States Congressman Cynthia Lummis, and Wyoming Governor Matt Mead.  The Inn 

Leadership makes a point to invite these members to all meetings and offer speaking opportunities.  When 

available, the Honorary Members have attended.  The Inn Leadership reaches out to these Honorary 

Members individually to secure their membership. 

 

  

   
 


